
Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Project 

Completion of   

 The Project for Improvement of School Transportation System  

at Tacius Golding High School 

 

Through our Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Project, the two new 

school buses were officially handed over to the Tacius Golding High School, in St. Catherine 

and the project was completed on 31st March, 2020. 

In light of the current COVID-19 pandemic situation, the school has been closed therefore 

the new school buses were not utilized yet, but we hope that Jamaica’s efforts to combat this 

disease will be achieved in best results, all the students will receive the benefit from the safe 

transportation in earliest time. The Government of Japan will continue the support in several 

different sectors to strengthen the partnership between Jamaica and Japan.  

 

Part of the school building 1  

 

Part of the school building 2    

 

Panoramic view of the new school bus  

 

Mrs. Rena Russell, Principal, Tacius Golding High 

School, in front of the new school buses 


